
 

 

School Uniform Information 
Everyone can start wearing the new uniform as soon as they wish from Summer term 2016, 
with up to 2 years for transition to the new uniform if needed —  
helping to use any of the old uniform kept for siblings. This includes P.E Kit.  
 

 The new uniform is compulsory for Reception Class from 2016. 
 
Our local School Uniform supplier is: 
 JADA  213 Eaves Lane, Chorley, PR6 0AG.  
Opening Hours (Between Sept and July)  Mon & Fri 9,15-5pm, Tues & Thurs 9.15-7pm.  
Summer opening hours are a great deal longer. Please check website. 
There are also ‘Bundle’ offers (with discounted savings), and Savers’ Club. 
JADA has an excellent reputation for quality of uniform and service. We are pleased to be 
supporting local industry in both the manufacture and purchase of uniform. 
 
Prices are mainly comparable, with a large amount of uniform being able to be purchased  in 
other shops and supermarkets- taking into account the Department of Education guidelines 
about ensuring ’best value for money’ for families. 
If preferred, only the school jumper/ cardi with logo and kilt for girls need to be bought at 
JADA. 

 
 
The JADA display will be coming to  Parents’ Evenings/meetings in school and the New Par-
ents’ meeting for Reception children in 2016. 

Item From April 2016 

Trousers Grey 

Skirt Grey/Purple tartan Kilt  (Reception –Y6) 

 Pinafore Reception/KS1 (optional instead of kilt) 

Shirt White Traditional shirt 

Tie-clip on  Purple 

Jumper Purple knitted Jumper or Cardi 

Summer options  Purple gingham dresses Girls 
Short sleeved shirts Boys and Girls 
Sensible Sandals (Brown, black, white) 
Boys and Girls  

Shoes/Winter Boots  Black 

Jacket Purple 

Outer Coat Black 

P.E Kit White or Black T shirt    Purple shorts 
Purple Hoodie 
Black Trackie bottoms     Pumps/Black Trainers 

Y6  Black knitted jumper/cardi 
Shirt and school tie 
School Kilt or grey trousers –girls 
Grey trousers- boys      Black shoes /boots 



 

 

We hope all the information you need is here; if not, please contact Miss Redmayne or Mrs 
Carter-Clavell  with any questions.  
 

 
 
 



 

 



 

 


